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From: Brycen Swart - NOAA Federal <brycen.swart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, September 16, 2016 9:58 AM


To: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal


Subject: FOR REVIEW: Shasta RPA Adjustments Outline


Attachments: 2016-09-15 RPA Adjustments Outline.docx


Maria,


Attached for your review, if you would like, is the latest Shasta RPA Adjustments Outline. Garwin plans to


send this to Reclamation by mid afternoon. Let me know if you need anything else. Thanks,


Brycen


Brycen Swart

Fisheries Biologist


California Central Valley Area Office

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


916-930-3712


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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